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ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair - 744 101
e-mail: directortw@yaho0.¢o.in
Fax No.:03192-31639

Port Blair, dated the 18/%‘ctober, 2004

To

The Chief Engineer,
Andaman P.W.D,
Port Blair.

Sub:- Diversion of A.T.Road via Wimberlygunj, Shoal Bay Middle East
to Rangat and onwards regarding.

Sir,

I am directed to forward herewith a copy of letter No. Nil dated
2092004 of the Executive Member, B.JP. Minority Morcha,
Wimberlygunj addressed to Hon’ble Lt. Governor, A&N Islands on the
subject mentioned above and to request you to kindly take necessary
action in the matter under intimation to the Administration.

Yours faithfully,
Encl: A/A

Research Officer (TW)

(CF.No.T6-ATR)

Copy to Assistant Secretary (APWD), A&N Administration, §gcretariat
for information.
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